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Emergency Management

Nalcor’s Corporate Emergency Response Plan provided as the attachment to RFI
PUB-NLH-069 and the sheet of revisions from 2008 to the date submitted shows
only updates to telephone numbers or rosters. State if there have been any content

changes reflective of the incidents of December 2013/January 2014.

In the spirit of continual improvement, the content of the plan is reviewed annually,
as well as following any activations by the Nalcor Corporate Safety department.
Following the incidents of December 2013/January 2014, it was determined that
the plan functioned as intended and therefore did not require any process changes.
However, the situation experienced during this past winter was used to enhance
on-going training efforts and future drills to ensure personnel with responsibilities

in the Corporate Emergency Response Plan are prepared for similar occurrences.



